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Melanie Hill  

Project Officer 

New homes Development Team 

Housing & Modernisation 

Melanie.hill@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 07984 228291 

Date: 23rd September 2021 

Ref: Rochester Estate improvements 

Dear Resident, 

RE: Rochester Estate Consultation event – Tuesday 28th September, 16:30-18:30pm 

I write further to my recent letter about our estate improvements survey and the proposal 
for building new council homes on the Rochester Estate car park. 

 
As you may be aware, we have been working with the Resident Project Group to develop 
the designs for new council homes and to make some estate improvements. 
 
We will be holding a resident consultation event on Tuesday 28th September at 16:30-
18:30pm on the Rochester Estate car park as indicated on the map below; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the event this will provide you with the opportunity to meet the team in person and take 
part in our estate improvements survey, in addition you will able to see some very early 
thoughts on the design of the three houses. 
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If you are unable to attend this event then you are able to complete the survey through our 
dedicated website through Common Place: 
 
https://rochesterestate.commonplace.is/ 
 
You will need to respond by Thursday 30th September 2021. 
 
If you usually park within the 3 bays closest to Brinton Walk then we would appreciate it if 
these bays could be left clear from 15:30 – 18:30pm in order that we can erect our tables 
and chairs for the duration of the event. We thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at the event. 

Kind regards 

M Hill 
 

Melanie Hill 

Project Officer 

https://rochesterestate.commonplace.is/

